
Contact us:   
Office Phone: 231-773-2812     office@connectionpointmi.com 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9AM-3PM 

 
Lead Pastor - Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com  

 
Pastor (Children’s) - Holly Hazekamp:  holly@connectionpointmi.com 

 
Pastor (Youth) - Matthew Spear: matthew@connectionpointmi.com 

 
Director of NCRC - Sarah Klassen: sarahk@connectionpointmi.com  

Weekly Gatherings:   
Sunday Service: 9AM & 10:30AM 

Kids Service: Sundays Both AM Services 

Youth Group: Sundays from 6-7:30PM 

Things You Should Know!  
 
Connect Cards can be found in the seat-back pocket in front of you!  

Please fill it out, take it to the Welcome Center in the Foyer and grab 

a gift!  We want guests to feel welcome and we hope to see you 

again!  

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website under the 

Ministries tab.  These prayer requests go directly to Pastor Aaron and 

are confidential.   

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If you are 

interested in giving above your tithes/offerings, you may do so by 

putting donations in the box at the back of the sanctuary or by giving 

online.  Please email the church office for more information. 

Church Directory App is available now! If you need help accessing 

it, please contact the church office and we can work on getting you 

set up! 

Further Reflection on 7/06 

1. Read Deuteronomy 6:4-9 slowly.  

2. What words or phrases stand out to you?  

3. How is loving God different from just believing in God?  

4. What do your daily habits reveal about what you actually love 

most?  

5. Are these habits or routines shaping your family toward deeper love 

for God and others?  

6. If a child or friend lived with you for one week, what would they 

assume is your greatest passion?  

7. What’s one habit you want to stop and one habit you want to start 

in your daily or weekly life with God?  

8. What small, repeatable action could you add to our family’s routine 

that would gently nudge your hearts toward God? Write it down 

and commit to trying it for a week.   

9. Prayer: Heavenly Father, help me to love you with all my heart, soul, 

and strength. Help my love for you to be reflected in my home and 

in my habits.  

Further Reading: You Are What You Love by James K.A. Smith, Liturgy of 

the Ordinary by Tish Harrison Warren  

Upcoming Events! .   
July 8th Community Garden: Our Community Garden reopens 

on Tuesday July 8th. We are so grateful for everyone who has 

helped get it ready for another great season! 

July 9th Ice Cream Social We will be meeting at Norm's Ice 

Cream in Fruitport for an all-church ice cream social. We're 

meeting at 6pm to hangout, eat some delicious frozen treats, and 

fellowship as a church!   

July 13th Come and join us as we celebrate Pastor Holly’s 

ordination and the transfer of Rev. Shelley Bos’ ordination. 6:00PM 

at Indian Lake Nazarene Camp, 8258 Victory Street, Vicksburg, 

MI, 49097.  

July 12th Youth Beach Day: The youth group is going to Grand 

Haven State Park to hang out at the beach, eat ice cream, and 

make some memories together! If you have a teen who wants to 

join in, sign-up in the welcome center or online!  

July 19th Ladies Ministry: we will be meeting at 10:30am in the 

Connection Point gym to make fruit bouquets. Cost is $10/person 

and each person will take home their fruit bouquet. Refreshments 

provided. Please RSVP to Pastor Sarah at 

sarahk@connectionpointmi.com by July 10th in order to have 

enough fruit and supplies on hand!  

July 28th Mini Golf Scramble:  Bridge builders is hosting a mini 

golf scramble at 6pm at Bat-n-club. Cost is $15 per player. There 

are flyers and more info. At the Welcome Center. Contact Pastor 

Sarah with questions and to sign up. 

July 29th Whitecaps Game: We're going to see the Whitecaps 

take on the Dayton Dragons for their Bulletin Nights promotion, 

making tickets half priced! If you want to go with us, sign-up in the 

welcome center or talk to Pastor Matt!  

July 31st Young Adults   (18-25 year olds) will be meeting at 

Putter's Creek in North Muskegon at 6:30pm. Sign up in the 

Welcome Center or on our website under the Connect Groups tab. 

Contact Pastor Sarah with questions.  
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